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Sent: 29 September 201 :
To: Dempsey, Matthew

Subject: Carnegie House

Attention: Matthew Dempsey

Application ref; 2015/3729/P

| am writing to send my objections for the application to change the type of windows to be
used in the housing block Carnegie House of which | am a resident at No 20.

We already have little light in these rooms and have to use lighting nearly all year round
which is one not good for the environment two not good on costs. We can not afford to
loose anymore light. So the thickness of the new frames and the added ventilation are not
welcome nor necessary. These flats all have ventilation bricks so the ventilators are totally
unnecessary. Considering the strictness of the planning standards in Hampstead here | am
surprised these are being proposed as they are really not sympathetic to the aesthetics of

the flat or the surrounding area.
Kind regards

J.Macintyre

20 Carnegie House
New End

NW3 1JE



